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Pastor: Père Albin Arsenault 
Email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.palmerroadparish.com 
         Bulletin: Jean Willcock 

         Housekeeper: MaryAnn Smith 
         Custodian: Bill Griffin 
Office hours: Monday & Thursday 9:30 am - 5 pm  
              Sunday Collection: 

          May 19, 2019: $1,663.40 

          Papal Charities: $11.00 

  Thank you for your generosity  

                   

                    
   “Just as I have loved you, you also should love   

                       one another.” 
 

                          Reflection for the 

                Sixth Sunday of Easter 
 

   Jesus is preparing his disciples in advance for his 

absence so that they will continue to believe in him 

and not feel all alone after his return to the Father. 

After the initial excitement of his Easter appearances, 

Jesus will remain with his followers in a very 

different way throughout the centuries. 

   As our celebration of the Easter season is coming to 

an end, the liturgy reminds us that Jesus remains with 

us through the Holy Spirit, who teaches us everything 

we need to know, reminds us of all that Jesus taught, 

and brings us peace.              (Loyola Press: A Jesuit Ministry) 

 

 

          News  
Palmer Road CWL: Our last meeting for the 

summer will be on Tuesday, June 4 and we will be 

having dinner at Our Family Traditions in Tignish, 

followed by our meeting at the Palmer Road Hall. 

Please let President Kay Gallant know by May 29
th

 if 

you plan to attend the dinner. Phone 902-882-2840. 
 

Church Candles: Please note that due to increasing 

purchase costs the price of church candles will be 

increased to $4. We thank you for your continued 

support. 
 

Palmer Road Picnic: There will be a Parish Picnic 

planning information session on Monday, May 27 at 7 

pm in the Saint Joseph's room.  Planning is well 

underway and we still need many volunteers for some 

game booths, the bingo, etc. If you would like to help, 

please come to this important meeting.  
 

Fr Ellsworth Scholarship: Applications forms for 

the Fr Richard Ellsworth Scholarship Fund are now 

available for 2019 graduates who will be attending 

post-secondary institutions (1
st
 year). They may be 

picked up at FJ Shea & Son, St Louis or at the Parish 

office. For more information contact Willard Mokler 

at 902-882-4445. Deadline to apply is June 7. 
 

Roast Beef Dinner: Sunday, June 2
nd

 enjoy dinner at 

the Palmer Rd Hall beginning at 12 noon. Roast beef 

dinner with all the trimmings. Adults $12, Children 

$6. All proceeds to the upkeep of the hall.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           Reminders                         

         Reminder 
Cleaning of Church: All hands on deck! The annual 

spring Cleaning of Palmer Road Church will take 

place on Monday, May 27 with a 9 am start. 

Remember many hands make light work, so bring 

along your buckets and mops and enjoy a morning 

workout! 
 

Annual March for Life: Please mark your calendar 

for the Annual Provincial March for Life on Sunday, 

May 26 from 2-4 pm. Gather at St Pius X Church 

parking lot, St Peter’s Road, Charlottetown and walk 

as a group to the Coles Building to witness the value 

and dignity of all human life from fertilization until 

natural death. Our theme this year is: Love Saves 

Lives. For more information: Pat Wiedemer, 

life.sacntuary@pei.aibn.com or call 902-894-5473. 

See also: MarchforLifePEI.ca   
 

Sisters of St Martha Centennial Scholarship: 
Available to a third or fourth year Prince Edward 

Island female student in a post- secondary institution 

who is pursuing studies in the field of ecology, ethics, 

theology, education, health care or social work. 

Deadline to apply is May 30, 2019.  Application 

forms are on the Saint Dunstan's University 

website.   For further information call 393-3441.  
 

Pilgrimage to the Holy Land: Want to experience 

something of the life of Jesus? Do you want to 

experience the places that our Lord walked and where 

He spoke to the people? Join Fr Andrew Handrahan 

on a guided pilgrimage to some of Israel's holy sites. 

From October 21-29, 2020, the pilgrimage will travel 

to the Holy Land and visit such places as Nazareth, 

the Sea of Galilee, the Mount of Transfiguration, 

Jerusalem, and the Church of the Holy Sepulchre. 

Step into the River Jordan where Jesus was baptized, 

and stand on the hill where Jesus gave his sermon on 

the mount; walk through the places that our Lord 

himself walked, and experience the city of Jerusalem 

as you make the way of the cross which Jesus 

suffered. Contact Krisanne Butler at CAA Travel for 

more information:kbutler@atlantic.caa.ca or at 902-

892-0296. Seats are limited, call now for more 

information. 
 

 

 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                  

  Palmer Road Picnic: Sunday, Aug 18 

                       Mass Intentions 
 

Monday:           27/05                                    10:00 a.m. 
Claude Cormier by Gen McAlduff 
Tuesday:           28/05                                      9:00 a.m. 
Wendell Harper by Theresa Doucette 
Wednesday:     29/05                                      9:00 a.m. 
Arthur Arsenault by Ben & Edith Gaudet 
Thursday:          30/05                                      7:00 p.m.           
Anniversary: Ben Perry, Howard McCormack, 
Leonard Bernard, Ronald Myers, Maynard & Adeline 
Butler 
Friday:                31/05                                      No Mass  
   

                Ascension of the Lord     

                   June 2nd
, 2019                                                   

 

Saturday:           01/06                                      7:00 p.m. 
For the People                    

Sunday:            02/06                          (M)     9:00 a.m. 

Auldine Wedge by Phyllis Murphy & family  
                                                                    (PR) 11:00 a.m. 
Molly Gallant-MacDonald by the family 
 

BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 

Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by 

email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 

Office hours: Monday & Thursday 9:30 am - 5 pm 
 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled when 
there is a funeral, but please remember that anyone can 
attend the funeral of a brother or sister in Christ.  The 
Mass Intention scheduled for that day will then be offered 

at a later date. Please include a phone number with 
your mass intentions. Thank you 
 

 

 

Intention of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for 
May 2019 
 
Evangelization – Church in Africa: That the Church 

in Africa, through the commitment of its members, 

may be the seed of unity among her peoples and a 

sign of hope for the continent. 

 
 

 
                 Parish Picnic Theme Song    

   In order to remember the 35
th

 anniversary of the 

Revival of the Palmer Road Picnic, we will launch 

a theme song on the day of our annual picnic: 

August 18, 2019. We invite you to enter a contest 

to choose our theme son g. Anyone who has a 

connection to Palmer Road Parish may 

participate. Please submit your song (recording) 

along with the accompaniment to the Parish 

Office on or before July 15, 2019. 

                    Attention Fishermen 

   The annual Palmer Road Parish Picnic will be held 

on Sunday, Aug 18, 2019. As in the past, donations 

of lobsters for the meals would be greatly 

appreciated. Please contact your buyer to donate. 

(Tax receipts issued) Thank you for your support. 
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